
  Public Calendar

October 2022

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

2

Bible Class
9:00am - 9:45am

Fall Gospel Meeting
9:00am - 7:40pm
Ken McDaniel, one of
the evangelists we
support, will be
speaking at our
(again) annual fall
meeting and revival
October 2nd - 5th.
Worship times will be
the regular times on
Sunday and 7pm
Monday, Tuesday,
and Wednesday of
that week. Check
back for more
information about a
potluck that Sunday
morning after worship
and available times for
members to show
hospitality to Ken and
Penny (his wife)

Worship Service
10:00am - 11:00am

Worship Service
5:00pm - 6:00pm

3

Fall Gospel Meeting
9:00am - 7:40pm
Ken McDaniel, one of
the evangelists we
support, will be
speaking at our
(again) annual fall
meeting and revival
October 2nd - 5th.
Worship times will be
the regular times on
Sunday and 7pm
Monday, Tuesday,
and Wednesday of
that week. Check
back for more
information about a
potluck that Sunday
morning after worship
and available times for
members to show
hospitality to Ken and
Penny (his wife)

4

Fall Gospel Meeting
9:00am - 7:40pm
Ken McDaniel, one of
the evangelists we
support, will be
speaking at our
(again) annual fall
meeting and revival
October 2nd - 5th.
Worship times will be
the regular times on
Sunday and 7pm
Monday, Tuesday,
and Wednesday of
that week. Check
back for more
information about a
potluck that Sunday
morning after worship
and available times for
members to show
hospitality to Ken and
Penny (his wife)

5

Fall Gospel Meeting
9:00am - 7:40pm
Ken McDaniel, one of
the evangelists we
support, will be
speaking at our
(again) annual fall
meeting and revival
October 2nd - 5th.
Worship times will be
the regular times on
Sunday and 7pm
Monday, Tuesday,
and Wednesday of
that week. Check
back for more
information about a
potluck that Sunday
morning after worship
and available times for
members to show
hospitality to Ken and
Penny (his wife)

Wednesday Bible
Study
6:00pm - 7:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages -- infants through
adults.

6 7 8

9

Bible Class
9:00am - 9:45am

Worship Service
10:00am - 11:00am

Worship Service
5:00pm - 6:00pm

10 11 12

Wednesday Bible
Study
6:00pm - 7:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages -- infants through
adults.

13 14 15

16

Bible Class
9:00am - 9:45am

Worship Service
10:00am - 11:00am

Worship Service
5:00pm - 6:00pm

17 18 19

Wednesday Bible
Study
6:00pm - 7:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages -- infants through
adults.

20 21 22
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23

Bible Class
9:00am - 9:45am

Worship Service
10:00am - 11:00am

Worship Service
5:00pm - 6:00pm

24 25 26

Wednesday Bible
Study
6:00pm - 7:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages -- infants through
adults.

27 28 29

30

Bible Class
9:00am - 9:45am

Worship Service
10:00am - 11:00am

Worship Service
5:00pm - 6:00pm

31

Category Key
Worship Assemblies
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